
From: Guy Lessard
To: Nancy Bozzato
Cc: Holly Willford; Curtis Thompson; Guy Lessard
Subject: Shops on Highway 20 B2/2021P
Date: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 2:45:30 PM

          Hello

          My concerns towards the “Shops on the 20” is dust control and backup beepers!
Will there be dust control on Sundays & holidays when there is no work being performed?
For the last three plus yrs, my house and vehicles have been sand blasted from the Fonthill East project.

   Is there a limit or maximum on the number of backup beepers allowed on a small parcel of land?
My experiences so far during this mega development (Fonthill East) backup beepers are extremely loud and
demeaning and scream from 6:59 am till dark, and sometimes beyond!
  During the construction of the Community Center I was asked to be understanding about the need to pour concrete
non stop 24 hrs
a day for 3-4 days (lots of backup beepers) I think you can understand my hate for backup beepers.
   Due to the fact that I only live 100 ft due North of the “Shops on The 20” these backup beepers are going to sound
like they’re in my house.

       Thank You
    Guy Lessard
    Hurricane Rd
     


